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May 30, 1984

. Florida Power and Light Company
ATTN: Mr. ' J. W. Williams, Jr.

Group Vice President
Nuclear Energy Department

P. O.. Box 14000
Juno Beach, FL 33408

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: OPERATOR LICENSING

.

. This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter to this office dated May 16, 1984,
from Bill Miller, Training Supervisor, Turkey Point Nuclear Plant, which provided
comments on the written exams administered by the NRC at Turkey Point during the
week of April 30, 1984.

We are evaluating the comments provided by your letter and look forward to
discussing this matter with you upon completion of this review.

Sincerely,

(Original signed by HCDance)
Hugh C. Dance, Chief
Reactor Projects Branch 2
Division cf Reactor Projects

cc: K. N. Harris, Vice President,
Turkey Point Nuclear Plant

C. J. Baker, Plant Manager,
Turkey Point Nuclear Plant

Bill Miller, Training
Supervisor, Turkey Point
Nuclear Plant

bec: State of Florida
Senior Resident Inspector
Document Control Desk
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